Kiwanis Club of the Cahokia Area

Minutes for the Meeting February 3, 2011
Members present:

David Kelley           Key Club members:
Makayla Hawkins
Kevin Jennings
Ann Clayton




Martin Holman
Malcolm Holman







Dominic Turner

The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance and the reading of the inspiration.  
President’s Report-  David reported about the club website.  It can be found at www.cahokiakiwanis.weebly.com.  There is information regarding the club, forms to apply for membership and contact information.
David has also built a website for the Key club.  It is www.cahokiakeyclub.weebly.com.

All members are encouraged to take a look at these sites.

Key Club members reported about their upcoming activities.  They will sponsor “Girls Night In” on February 11.  Young ladies from School of Choice, Huffman and Maplewood schools will be invited to participate for a fee of $15. They will have an overnight at School of Choice with pampering activities to assist them to ready for the ISAT tests.  The Key club is also sponsoring Game Day each Saturday in February following the ISAT tutoring at School of Choice. Students are given refreshments and an opportunity to play indoor games.

Key Club members are working hard to earn the funding to send 11 members and 2 chaperones to the District Convention.

The Key Club is also working with the Builder’s Club to assist them to build their membership and enjoy more activities.

The BUG Program was very successful.  David was able to attend both ceremonies and students at both Huffman and School of Choice were recognized for bringing up their grades from the first quarter.  The BUG program supplies are running low and David requests that we order more before the next grading period is over. David was also able to give out gift coupons to McDonalds to the students at Huffman.
The Pancake Breakfast was discussed.  David’s goal is for breakfast to make money this year.  He is soliciting donations from area businesses to defray the expenses for the food and supplies.  David will coordinate this with the school district staff.

New Business-  Willie Harris has contacted the club concerning a quarter page ad in the Welcome Guide.  Members voted to place an ad again this year and update the information about our club.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Clayton

